To,
All Heads of the Departments
Dear Colleagues,

The second batch of M. Tech. Clinical Engineering Students has joined our Institute to start there
third semester. As per their curriculum and similar to last year, these students will have to
undergo Clinical Attachment in this semester. The structured programme based on last year's
Clinical attachment and time schedule including dates is in the attached file.

In order to carry out this Clinical Attachment, | ask you to nominate one faculty member from your
department to coordinate the classes and visits to the clinics. Dr. Dash, Additional Professor,
Anaesthesiology has been closely involved in the overall coordination last year and he will get in
touch with the assigned faculty members to work out further details.

I would like to inform you that the review meeting of Directors from IIT Madras and CMC Vellore
took place last week. There was tremendous appreciation of the efforts put in by the Clinical
Colleagues in offering the clinical attachment. We also have positive feedback from senior M.
Tech. batch of students. | ask your support in making this Clinical Attachment a success this time
as well.

With regards

Prof. Radhakrishnan,



